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At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

Y4 Communion Dates 

Fr Gamble has confirmed the following dates for 
parents’ Sacramental meetings for Reconciliation and 

Communion. Please note that Communion dates are 
provisional  

 

Reconciliation dates are 
30th October 2022  

6th November 2022  
Reconciliation mass is 30th November at 1.30pm  

 

Communion meetings will take place after mass 
on the following dates.  

16th April 2023  
23rd April 2023  

30th April 2023  
 

St Albert’s will celebrate Communion on 13th May 2023 

at 10am.  
 

Secondary School Admissions  
If your child is now in Year 6 you need 

to ensure you have applied for their 

Secondary School by 31st October 2022. 
Please do not be late with your 

application as your child may not get 
their first choice of secondary school. 

 

Promotional Meal 
On Wednesday 2nd November the school meal service 

will be having a promotional meal day. The children 
will be provided with chicken burger and chips. Please 

note there are no other meal options for this day. If 
your child does not like this meal, then please provide 

a packed lunch. If you usually pay for school meals, 

then the cost will be £1. You do not need to pay if 
your child has free school meals.  

 
Change in Dinner Menu 

We will have a new school meals 

menu starting after half term, this 
has been emailed out to parents this 

week and is also available on the 
website to view.  

 
 

Flu Vaccine 

On Thursday 3rd November the school nurses will be in 
to administer the flu vaccines. Please ensure that you 

have completed your permission slips.  
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Hearing Screening Test 

On Tuesday 1st November the hearing screening test 
will take place for Reception children. Letters have 

been sent out informing parents that this will be taking 
place.  

 

Food Community Shop  
As part of the ‘Big Help Project’ every Tuesday from 

12pm to 2pm and every Thursday from 9.30am to 
12pm at the Community Hub in Stockbridge Village, 

members are welcome to visit once per week where 

they can choose 10 grocery items with an approximate 
value between £10-£15. Members are welcome to stay 

and have a chat over a cup of tea and a biscuit.  
 

Membership is £3.50 and it is 1 membership per 
household. If you require any more information, 

please contact 07793029740 or email 

stockbridgevillagehub@bighelpproject.com  
 

Half Term Return 
Please remember that we return back to school on 

Monday 31st October. Remember that 5 to 9 is St 

Albert’s time!  
 

Halloween Dress Up 
As we return on Monday 31st October (Halloween 

Day), Reception and Y1 will be 

allowed to dress up to celebrate the 
holiday. This will be for Reception 

and Y1 ONLY.  
 

 
 

 

This Week’s Attendance  

Rec   80.1% 
Y1  81.9% 
Y2  94.6% 
Y3  82.5% 
Y4  87.5% 
Y5  87.5% 
Y6  76.9% 
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